
Additional paper (2) for Cabinet 10 July 2008  (Email) 

 
From: Tracey Kneale  

Sent: 03 July 2008 13:39 
To: 'Steve Pugh' 

Subject: FW: Swimming pool 

 

Hi Steve 
 
I’ve forwarded my response to John of 9

th
 June. 

 
I didn’t get copy of minutes sorry. 
 
Tracey 
 
 

 

From: Tracey Kneale  

Sent: 09 June 2008 12:54 
To: 'admin@credenhill.hereford.sch.uk' 

Subject: Swimming pool 

 

Hi John 
 
Whilst the HALO pool isn’t perfect, I think the St Martins pool will be a ‘white elephant’ – 
George however said the charges would be £60-80, not £106 ……. Could this be clarified, but 
still think HALO better long term option. 
 
Tracey 
 
Marlbrook 
 

 


